
ECSC II – Vision Quest
5421 La Sierra Dr. Dallas, TX - 75231

4501 Joe Ramsey Blvd., STE 210 Greenville, TX 75401
Office: 214-361-1443 Fax: 214-691-329 - www.visionquestdallas.com

Dear ______________________________,

Thank you for choosing Vision Quest for your eye care needs.  We  appreciate  your  business  and  we  look
forward  to  seeing  you  on:

                         Day: _______________   Date: _______________  Time: _______________

                         For your appointment with Dr. ___________________ at our office located in:

     Dallas         Greenville
         5421 La Sierra Drive                     4501 Joe Ramsey Blvd #210

     Dallas, Texas 75231       Greenville, Texas 75401

http://www.visionquestdallas.com/


Enclosed you will find a profile of your doctor and a map to our office.
Also, please complete the enclosed forms. 

 Patient Profile (2 pages) 
 Eye and Medical History with list of medications (2 pages)

Please bring these   7   forms, along with your insurance card(s)  , Identification Card   and a list of all
your current medications to your appointment.  Since insurance benefits frequently change, if
you are enrolled in a PPO or HMO insurance plan, please contact your insurance company or
plan administrator to verify our doctors’ participation in your Network.  If you have a POS, HMO
or EPO insurance plan, you may need a referral from your Primary Care Provider (PCP) prior to
your visit.  Please check your insurance plan before your visit.  Be prepared to pay your copay
or the remainder of your deductible at the time of your appointment.

Every attempt is made to complete all tests on the day of your visit to save you additional trips 
back to our office.  If you are wearing contact lenses, we need for you to be out of them at 
least 10-days prior to your visit.  In most cases, your eyes will be dilated so you may want to 
bring someone with you to drive after your appointment.  Please let us know if you received our 
New Patient Packet.  

Thank you once again for choosing our office and we hope you enjoy your experience with our
eye care team.

Sincerely,

The Doctors and Staff of Vision Quest.

We  ask  that  you  have  only  one  attendant  on  the  day  of  your  surgery  and/or
appointments.  The practice and facility are not equipped to accommodate children.
Please make arrangements for non-adult children.
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